
I am opposed to HB 4005, which is in direct violation of SCOTUS precedent set in D.C. v. Heller. 
Additionally, HB 4005 criminalizes innocent victims of burglary; however, it poses no additional penalties 
or consequences to those who commit the crime.  
 
Backwards victim-shaming legislation has no place in Oregon. 
 
Regards, 
Patrick Kain 
SW Portland 
 


